
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the YMCA of Metro Atlanta- South DeKalb for fiscal year 2024. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is South DeKalb Family YMCA, located at 2565 Snapfinger Rd, Decatur, GA 
30034. 
 
Through these investments, the South Dekalb Family YMCA aims to narrow disparities across health, 

community, and economic prosperity and build a more equitable community in which every person has 

the opportunity to realize their full potential. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will work to restore the South DeKalb Family YMCA to a thriving community hub which has 

historically served as a beacon for health, wellbeing, and community growth.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 

5305(a)(2).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Member of Congress 


